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STEM Event 
Year 5 took part in a visit to
Craven Park to learn about

careers in the Science
industry. We got to do lots of
fascinating experiments and

investigations.

In English, we have
been using drama

techniques to
explore ‘The Magic

Flute’ story and
then used this to

help us in creative
writing.

In art we have been
creating portraits

by printing. We
used lino and

different tools to
help create our

original to then print
from.  A lot of care

was taken to ensure
we stayed safe  and

cut our lines
accurately. We have been exploring

new and exciting ways to
help us learn and

consolidate spelling
rules, including lots of
interactive games to
make learning fun!

In computing, we
have been learning

how to connect,
programme and
debug Crumble
Kits. We’ve really
had to use our

concentration and
perseverance skills

as this has been
very tricky, but

exciting, learning.
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